Announcements:
February 6, 2018

ANNOUNCEMENT DAYS

The gymnastics team competed last night at Magnificat High School. As a team they 216
had a season high team score of 118.85 which helped them capture a third place finish.
Hannah Prante, Annie Gutschow, and Abbie LaRosa had strong performances on floor
exercise and vault. Olivia Turkal and Sophia Krumroy did an outstanding job on balance
beam. Naomi Goldman placed 4th on vault, 5th on bars, 9th on beam, and 6th in the
all-around, Lindsey LaPinta placed 2nd on vault, 8th on bars, 5th on beam, 6th on floor
exercise, and 3rd in the all-around. Great job lady bullgogs!!

Attention Students! In case you missed it last week, there will be another fundraiser | 2/8
at Tony K's on February 7th. Pick up a coupon in Mrs. Gregg's room and turn it in
before you pay your bill, whether it is carry-out or dine-in. 15% of the profit will.be
donated to Olmsted Falls Prom 2019. Thanks for your help!

There will be a Multi-Cultural Club meeting after school on Wednesday, February 7th | 2/7
in Sra. Soto-Kacik's room. See you there! =

Hey Key Clubbers! Two more volunteers opportunities have popped up and need 2/8 i
your immediate attention. First: The H.S. Guidance Department needs volunteers for '
Freshmen orientation on Thursday, Feb. 8 from 6 to 7:30 pm. Second: Falls-Lenox
needs volunteers to babysit on Monday, Feb. 12 from 6:30 to 8 pm. Those interested
in helping, please sign up with Mr. May or Ms. Shapiro.

The Early Childhood Center is in need of any student - athletes to assist with their 2/9
Family Fitness Night on February 22nd from 6:00 - 7:30 pm. Please consider
volunteering. Sign up outside of G 8 this week. Thank you Bulldogs!

Hey Key Clubbers! Two more volunteers opportunities have popped up and need 2/8
your immediate attention. First: The H.S. Guidance Department needs volunteers for
Freshmen orientation on Thursday, Feb. 8 from 6 to 7:30 pm. Second: Falls-Lenox
needs volunteers to babysit on Monday, Feb. 12 from 6:30 to 8 pm. Those interested
in helping, please sign up with Mr. May or Ms. Shapiro.

Art Club, don't forget to turn in your Cleveland Museum of Art forms to Mrs. Westas | 2/7
soon as possible.

The next SADD meeting is Tuesday, February 6th at 2:20 in Ms. Rasmussen's room, | 2/6
B13. Please plan on attending.

Would you love to travel with us to France and ltaly this summer? Hurry up! the 2/8
deadline to sign up is February 24th!! Please see Mrs. West in W4 for details! It will
be an incredible life experience!!! For those already signed up, did you apply for a
passport yet?

A representative from Lourdes University will be in the cafeteria today after school. 2/6
Stop by with any questions or for more information.




